AH Committee

From: Jason Stone <jason@techpartnershawaii.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:23 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Support for Olowalu Housing for Owner Occupants

I am in favor of affordable Olowalu housing for Maui residents.

Aloha,

Jason Stone

Tech Partners Hawaii
808-877-5557 x 101
jason@techpartnershawaii.com
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